
The Committee is a citizen advisory group to promote public 
participation and community dialog during construction and 

operation of the Biosafety Lab. Members include:
Dolly Battle (Roxbury)

Glen Berkowitz (South End)
Christopher Brayton (South End

Sheila Grove (South End)
Michael Kozu (Dorchester)
Sandra Silver (South End)

The Biosafety Lab:
What will be Studied?
What Are the Risks?

Please join us for Part 3 in a series of Educational Forums
Sponsor: the Community Liaison Committee of the Biosafety Lab

Monday, September 10, 2007
7:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m.
Cathedral High School (New Gymnasium)
Enter at 1336 Washington Street, South End
MBTA Silver Line: Use Union Park Street Station

All sessions will include: 30 minute presentation
and 60 minutes Q&A

Date* Topic*

1. June 25, 2007 Why Here? Why Now?

2. July 9, 2007  Is the Building Safe?

Notice: Rescheduled from August 6, 2007
3. Sep. 10, 2007 What will be Studied? What are the Risks?
4. October 1, 2007 What are the Ins & Outs of Transportation?

5. November 5, 2007 What about Emergency Response and Evacuation?

6. December 3, 2007 How will the Community Benefit?

*Schedule subject to change. Submit questions & concerns to clcmembers@hotmail.com

Notice: Rescheduled from August 6, 2007


